
 

Summer Scheme 

Dear Parent/ Guardian,  

                                          As you are aware we at St Catherine’s had 

planned for a Summer Scheme for Year 1-3 Pupils from 1-7-21 until 7-

7-21 and for Year 4-7 Pupils from 8-7-21 until 16-7-21 and we were so 

excited as I am sure our little pupils were!  

Regrettably, due to the rising levels of Covid 19 Infections in the 

community and to identified cases in our own Primary School Bubbles 

this week we have now been advised NOT to proceed with our Summer 

Scheme as planned in the interests of health and safety and of containing 

any possible further spread of Covid 19.  

We are so sad to have to do this, but it is imperative that we put the health 

and safety of our pupils and families first.  

We hope that you can understand and support us in this.  

It is a stark reminder that Covid 19 is still very much here and we will 

do all in our power to keep our little children safe. 

We appreciate that our little children will be so disappointed but please 

tell them that we will have a special treat for all children who enrolled in 

Summer School when they return in September!  

 

In the meantime, have a lovely Summer Break! Rest up, spend quality 

time with family and stay safe, 

 

Yours Sincerely,  

Mrs Wilders, Miss Doherty, 

Miss C Mc Granaghan, Miss B Kelly, Miss K Carlin, Miss M 

Whorriskey and Miss E McKane. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


